June 25, 2020
Fred Bohn
562 West Carob Drive
Chandler Arizona 85248

RE: Fred Bohn — Reference Letter
To whom it may concern,

My name is Todd Steverson and | am writing this letter on behalf of Fred Bohn, Junior
classman at Hamilton H.S. in Chandler Arizona. My personal background in baseball ranges from
a first round draft pick by the Toronto Blue Jays in 1989 and also 3 years at Arizona State
University from 1989-92 and 28 years in professional baseball most recently 2014-2019 as the
Major League hitting coach for the AL Chicago White Sox. Over the past year | have been able to
have one on one baseball sessions with Fred Bohn. In working with Fred over the past year |
was able to see his growth and development first hand. From the time | first saw Fred in
baseball activities he was very raw but also an extremely athletic young man. One of his
greatest attributes | have observed is his coach ability and drive towards getting better as a
player. As | write this letter | can say unequivocally that Fred has the skills and ability to play
baseball at a higher level past the high school platform. Fred has a uncanny ability to learn and
adapt to all situations that are put forth in front of him. | personally worked with him on the
hitting aspect of his game and | am impressed with his ability to make quick adjustments
physically and understand the mental aspect of the game of baseball. Freds maturation is still a
work in progress, as is most all young H.S. players but | am confident as a professional coach
that Fred will be an asset on any team he is a member of. Going forward Fred can and in my
opinion progress to be a front line player at the college level or given the correct maturation
process, a professional baseball player. In conclusion, Freds work ethic and drive will make him
a viable asset for any higher playing levels above the high school level. He has leadership
qualities and shows the determination to be the best possible player he can be with the
understanding of the sacrifice it takes to be the best he can be.

Sincerely,

Todd Steverson
Email: tricksta@msn.com



